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Telephone: 388-6244
May 19, 1972

Mr. Bill Gressett, Dist. Supervisor
0il Conservation Commission

Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

REF: Luttrell 0il Company, Cornwell #1
The Travelers Indemnity Co., $10,000.00 Blanket Plugging
Bond No. 167336L

Dear Bill:

I have not heard from you in regard to our phone conversation of
May 9, 1972 at which time you were going to secure several bids

from me for the plugging and abandonment of the above captioned

well. ’

I know the Commission as well as ourselves want to get this matter
taken care of at the earliest opportunity. Therefore, I would
appreciate hearing from you as to your progress concerning this
subject,

Respectfully yours,
SURETY DIVISION

/MQ- Lot

Robert J. Sunich
Acct. Analyst

RIS/sp

The following were contacted concerning plugging this well.
They were to submit their bids to you.

LaRue & Muncy, Box 196, Artesia, New Mexico
George A. Chase, Box 637, Artesia, New Mexico
Mack Chase, Inc. Box 254, Artesia, New Mexico



